
 

 

 

  

Weekly News 
14th June 2019 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have been revising our 
digraph sounds and will be 
continuing to do this over 

the next few weeks. Have a 
look at the sound mats in 

your reading diaries, can you 
spot these sounds in the 

books that you read?

Maths
We have continued to look at 
the book '1 is a snail 10 is a 

crab,' which focuses on 
counting. We have focused 

on adding two groups 
together to find the total. 

Assemblies 
Well done to Poppy Class on 

their 'Creepy Crawlies' 
assembly. All the children 

did amazingly well.
Bluebell Class assembly is 

next Thursday 20th June at 
9am. 

Summer fair!
We hope you know already 
but just a reminder about 

Fern Hill summer fair which 
is tomorrow! Please come 

along to enjoy the fun with 
us! 

This Week 
This week we have been 
using information books 
about 'Under the Sea' 

animals. What have had a go 
at writing our own 'What am 
I?' riddles for our friends to 

guess which animal we are 
talking about. 

RNLI
As part of of our under the sea 

focus, Reception had a visit from Jon 
and John who volunteer for the 

RNLI and are based at Teddington.
The children enjoyed their talk and 

listened really well to all the 
information. The children had some 
brilliant questions and took on board 
top tips on how to stay safe around 

water. 

 


